
Langdale  Primary 

Attendance

NEWSLETTER

16th January 2023 Come As You Are, Leave As A Champion

Mrs Cartwright's Message

National Story Telling Week
30th Jan - 3rd Feb
We are inviting parents or grandparents
into school to read to the children. 
All details have been communicated via
Arbor.

Important Dates

Things To RememberPolite Reminders
Please update your Arbor account with

any new contact details - change of
phone number or address. This can be

done in the settings.

Please book your child care sessions via our
Arbor app. Failure to do so in advance may
take us over ratio and we may have to turn

people away as a result. 

22nd - Chinese New Year themed
lunch
24th - Reception visit Twycross Zoo
26th - Y6 Young Voices Concert in
Birmingham

This week has been assessment week. Although
none of us enjoy tests, we have been using

them to look at gaps in our children's
knowledge. The children have done

exceptionally well and have recalled "sticky
knowledge". This is the knowledge that we want
to stick in their memories, in order to help them
to build upon it each year. During assessment
week, the children showed excellent resilience.

We have talked about Try Again Tiger and Give
Up Gorilla in assembly and many of our children                    

have been tigers this week . Well done. 

Our school target is 96% - help us
to reach higher than this. 

Harrison in R1 has made a fantastic
achievement. He has beaten his

walking record and managed a 6 mile
walk in the Peak District with no

carrying or helping from us! He did a
walk in Hartington that took in parts

of Biggindale, Wolfscote Dale and
Beresford Dale. 

Please send any champion moments
your child has outside of school to 

office@langdale.staffs.sch.uk
to be featured on our

weekly newsletter. 




